From: Alliance for Digital Pathology
Subject: All content from Alliance 2020 pre-USCAP meeting now live on our website.

Date: Sunday, March 8, 2020 9:49:33 PM

Hi Alliance Members,

Thank you for all of those who made it to our very first 2-day meeting two weeks ago in Los
Angeles!

For those who couldn't make it, all the great content presented at our Alliance 2020 pre-
USCAP meeting is now available on our website: https://digitalpathologyalliance.org/

The Alliance is currently planning its next meeting, which will most likely take place in
Boston, MA. Stay tuned for details!

Sincerely,

The Alliance
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